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Bulletin #2 - The Tarheel Central Chapter – 22 JAN 2025 
Published by The Tarheel Central Chapter of MOAA, Inc., since 1977, chartered May 9, 1978, and serving Davidson, 
Davie, Forsyth, Stokes, Surry, and Yadkin Counties.  

NOTE: Bulletins will be sent out on an as needed basis, outside the regular monthly newsletter 
to address one to three subjects of personal, local, state and national importance, particularly 
to military service. The bulletins are numbered starting in January of each year, so if you need 
one resent to you, please let me know at: gvchase@outlook.com.  

Trivia Contest! 
Hello TCC MOAA members 

I am assembling MOAA teams of 8 members each for the Veterans Cup 
Trivia Night on 1 March beginning at 1730 at Richard Childress Racing 
Museum. We can have as many teams as we want, but each member 

should contribute $50 which would assist in funding Veterans Coffees. All 
details are below (save each jpeg file to your computer, then rotate, 
manipulate and print as desired - Constant Contact is limited in this 

respect) If interested, please contact me at 336-687-4355 
or jjford34@gmail.com   

Thank you very much, 

Jason Ford, LT USN, TCC MOAA Program Chair 
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